
 

 

 

City of Altoona Request for Proposal (RFP) for Lawn Maintenance 

The City of Altoona is seeking the following services: 

Requests for Proposals from Lawn Maintenance companies for grass cutting 

services for vacant lots and lots occupied by vacant structures on an as 

needed basis in accordance with the City of Altoona International Property 

Maintenance Code. 

A copy of the RFP is currently available to download until the deadline, on 

the City’s website www.altoonapa.gov under Bid/RFP Opportunities. 

RFP’s are due Wednesday, April 24, 2024 by no later than 10:00 a.m. EST, 

as outlined in the RFP. 

The City of Altoona reserves the right to accept or reject any and all 

proposals without cause including the lowest cost proposal, as this is not a 

sealed bid process.   

Attest: 

Linda Rickens Schellhammer 
City Clerk 
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